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 TQEA Newsletter 

Dear Parents and carers,  

On Monday this week we saw our PE student leadership team working with Warwickshire School 
Games to produce an absolutely excellent experience for primary school children across the 
area. This amounted to over 320 primary school children taking part in PE events that had been 
organised by our leadership team. Our School Games leader Mr Leggett was incredibly 
complimentary about the endeavour of TQEA students in producing these amazing PE 
experiences. It was wonderful to see the leadership on display with student marshalling and 
supporting and making sure that young children could complete the PE activities that they had 
set.    

This week has also been TQEA’s kindness week in which students and teachers have been writing 
messages of kindness to one another. You can never underestimate the importance of kindness 
and care in a community and it has been moving to see the number of students who have written 
these messages to their friends and also to their teachers. It has really brought a good feeling to 
the academy this week.   

Please be aware that as we head into the final weeks of term that there are a number of events 
that are happening. These will all be outlined in our end of term arrangement letter that has been 
sent to parent on class charts. Please note that we are having an early finish as usual on the final 
day of term Friday December 16th. Please also note that we have a year 11 parents evening 
coming up on Thursday December 8th to discuss mock examinations and a Christmas music 
extravaganza to which you are all invited to on Monday December 12th from 6pm. Tickets are 
available from the reception at £3. We hope to see you there.    

Finally, next week we are going to launch a new raft of rewards for students at TQEA. We 
understand the importance of reward, particularly as the vast majority of our students are 
wonderfully supportive every single day. Therefore, during our assemblies next week, we will be 
launching the Golden Ticket which will be a daily reward scheme for our students who make us 
proud and contribute positively to the academy in some way.   

Wishing you a great weekend. 

 

Mr N Harding Principal     Twitter: - @TQEA_Principal 
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Principal Awards 

ENDEAVOUR- For having 
consistently fantastic high levels of 

effort in maths and always working her 
hardest.  

ENDEAVOUR- Consistently high ef-
fort and enthusiasm throughout Maths 

lessons.  

PRIDE- For hosting a wonderful 
primary event for hundreds of young 
people with glowing comments from 
schools and students as they left of 

our wonderful students.  

ENDEAVOUR- Consistent and 
sustained hard work and high 

standards showing all the TQEA 
qualities  

ENDEAVOUR- Consistently high 
standards of work and effort in 

French.  

Sienna 
Waƫs 



Head of Year  
Special Recognition 

Congratulations Year 10 for working hard to improve our positive 
achievement points! Here are the top students from their tutor groups  

Alexander Parry 10JXP 12 points  

Georgina Evans 10LXC 10 points  

Julia Balasa 10NMP 13 points  

Alfie Cooper 10RM 17 points  

Maisie Watson 10RZC 27 points  

 

 



Celebration of Achievement  

KEEP UP THE GREAT WORK!! 

Top 3 Tutor Group  

14/11-20/11 

7LD 600 points  
7DK 538 points 

7SDS 414 points  

Top 3 Tutor Group  

Year to Date  

7LD—4087 points  
8GXB—3451 points 
10RZC—3345 points 

 

Top Year 7 Students  

14/11-20/11 
Bauer Roe 7SDS 34 points 

Taylor Chetwynd 7DK 32 points  
James Edwards 7LD 32 points 

Logan-Leigh Tunnicliffe 7LD 32 points  
 

Top Year 8 Students  

14/11-20/11 
Darcie Kellegher 8GXB 23 points 

Andreea Postenlnicu 8GXB 22 points 
Harlow Cooper 8GXB 18 points 

Annabelle Evans 8GXB 18 points 
  

Top Year 9 Students  

14/11-20/11 
Faye Read 9SJ 26 points 

Corey Smith 9SJ 26 points 
Darsy Tressler 9SJ 24 points 

Shreekar Koduri 9SJ 23 points  

Top Year 10 Students  

14-11/20/11 
Maisie Watson 10RZC 27 points 

Daneil Matthews 10RZC 22 points 
Trinity Millington—York 10 RZC 18 points  

Grace Caddy 10RZC 17 points  
Alfie Cooper 10RM 17 points  

Top Year 11 Students  

14/11-20/11 
Tyler Hall 11 JYS 15 points  

Mason Tarplee 11KJW 11 points 
Riley Dyde 11 KJW 10 points 

Tiegan McFarlane 11RJG 9 points  
 
  



TQEA Clubs  
This week has been very busy week in clubs land too! Year 10 got their bake off and made cakes of 

every time. There have been more sporting action in the PE department with Badminton Club.  

Year 11 Intervention groups  
It’s great to see the excellent focus in Year 11 English intervention groups on Thursday. Super 

commitment one week after mock examinations!  
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